
 

 

 

 

OCTOBER 2022 NEWSLETTER 
 

Hello All! (Family and Friends of Meadowcare). 

 

Everyday is different here and 

we have moved on from Autumn 

creative activities to a wonderful 

miniature world. Staff, friends 

and family all brought items from 

doll houses to miniature tea 

cups. It was a sight to see and like 

Alladin’s Cave in miniature! We 

all loved it. Look out for the pics! 

 

 

Talking recently to some families, we 

realise how busy all our lives are. 

Families are doing their very best, and 

also trying to care for others outside of 

Meadowcare as we appreciate this. 

 

 

 

So, what have we got going on here on Weds 12th 

October, we have our Afternoon Tea Dance with our 

visiting singer. Shannon, doesn’t just sing for us, she 

gives her heart to our lovely people. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Activities have been running a host of sessions from 

Meanings and Origins of our names, to sensory 

herbs/spices, Egyptian life, and even some belly 

dancing. We don’t take ourselves too seriously as 

happiness, fun and belongings is our main aim. 

 

We had a lovely surprise delivered from our local 

Westbury Church. Thank you so much for our 

beautiful Azalea Plants. 

 

Celebration Corner:   

 

Happy birthday to, Michael, Gillian, and Margaret! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our Pre-Registered Nurse, Carolyne! 

For obtaining her UK nursing registration. We can’t wait 

to see you wearing the blue uniform! 

 

 

Addition to the Family! 
 

Welcome to our new residents, Maureen 
and Elizabeth! We would love to know 
more about you.  
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